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Statutes and Ordinances of the University of Cambridge 2015 Applied
Geography offers an invaluable introduction to useful research in
physical, environmental and human geography and provides a new focus
and reference point for investigating and understanding problemorientated research. Forty-nine leading experts in the field introduce
and explore research which crosses the traditional boundary between
physical and human geography. A wide range of key issues and
contemporary debates are within the books main sections, which cover:
natural and environmental hazards environmental change and management
challenges of the human environment techniques of spatial analysis
Applied geography is the application of geographic knowledge and
skills to identify the nature and causes of social, economic and
environmental problems and inform policies which lead to their
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resolution.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Geography second edition This
book is a serious attempt to cover all of the relevant subdisciplines
in the geographical economics framework. . . I would recommend the
book to students of economic geography, regional economics, and
related disciplines. Frans Boekema, Journal of Regional Science . . .
this book is empirically and theoretically comprehensive in its scope.
The nearly eighteen authors who have contributed to this book present
a truly transatlantic perspective on NEG. . . this volume will be
extremely useful to those dealing with rigorous modelling to examine
spatial issues in economics, geography and planning. Rajiv Thakur,
Regional Science Policy and Practice I recommend the book. . . The
papers of a high quality, well written and organized; empirical
analyses are based on the most advanced empirical techniques, and the
reader enjoys their application. Roberta Capello, Growth and Change A
very interesting volume indeed, recommended reading for everyone
interested in theorizing space in economics or working in the
empirical spatial-economic research arena. Economic Geography Research
Group This important book explores original and alternative directions
for economic geography following the revolution precipitated by the
advent of so-called new economic geography (NEG). Whilst, to some
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extent, the volume could be regarded as part of the inevitable
creative destruction of NEG theory, it does promote the continuing
role of theoretical and empirical contributions within spatial
economic analysis, in which the rationale of scientific analysis and
economic logic maintain a central place. With contributions from
leading experts in the field, the book presents a comprehensive
analysis of the extent to which NEG theory is supported in the real
world. By exploring whether NEG theory can be effectively applied to
provide practical insights, the authors highlight novel approaches,
emerging trends, and promising new lines of enquiry in the wake of
advances made by NEG. Rigorous yet engaging, this book will be an
essential tool for academics and researchers specialising in regional
studies, urban and spatial economics and economic geography. It will
also have widespread appeal amongst policymakers involved in planning
and land use.
The Routledge Companion to the Geography of International Business
This new edition for the revised 2018 syllabus has been endorsed by
Cambridge International Examinations. - Covers the full content of the
syllabus - Written by the same renowned author team as the first
edition and the bestselling Cambridge IGCSE Geography - Supports the
development of geographical skills, which feature more prominently in
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the latest syllabus
A Selection of Papers on Arctic Geography and Ethnology "Cambridge
Papers" by W. W. Rouse Ball. Published by Good Press. Good Press
publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From
well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten?or
yet undiscovered gems?of world literature, we issue the books that
need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Studies in East African Geography and Development This set of twelve
previously unpublished essays on historical geography written by Darby
in the 1960s explains the basis of his ideas. The essays are divided
into three quartets of studies relating to England, France and the
United States.
Essential AS Geography Weather and climate are not the same. Weather
is what occurs outdoors on a daily basis and is unpredictable from one
week to the next, whereas climate follows a stable pattern that is
developed over centuries. The planet is divided into climate
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zones--tropical, temperate and polar--based on temperature differences
with distance from the equator where the sun is most intense and
temperature affects humidity, precipitation, cloudiness and wind. To
understand what drives our climate, scientists study the atmosphere,
the oceans, biosphere, hydrosphere, and lithosphere. 30-Second Climate
is an immediately accessible guide to the 50 key factors affecting
Earth's climate, past, present and future, each explained in half a
minute. From atmospheric circulation to zero carbon, this is the
quickest way to know your planet.
Applied Geography Highlighting the inter-relationships between
tourism, leisure and recreation, this revised edition introduces
growing theoretical debates (from geography and the wider social
science arena) to assess how new conceptualizations of tourism and
leisure are advancing knowledge and understanding. Underpinning this
book is the concept of the evolving nature of geography and social
science, and their role in leading the analysis of the leisure
phenomenon as a living subject, which has recently seen significant
contributions from the new cultural geographies of consumption and
leisure. These developments are clearly introduced, giving readers new
to the subject area bite-sized introductions to key issues. Whilst
this third edition retains the successful format and structure of
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previous editions, making it attractive and user-friendly to students
without being overwhelming, it is completely revised and redeveloped
to accommodate new case studies, insights, summary points and learning
objectives. It is the only book to systematically compare and contrast
in a spatial context, tourism and recreation in relation to leisure
time, and its encyclopaedic reference section provides an excellent
resource for new students. Retaining a global focus, this edition now
features a greater emphasis on North America, and investigates the
importance of less developed countries and the critical issues
surrounding inequality, exploitation, underdevelopment and
globalization as powerful forces affecting tourism and leisure.
Cambridge University Examination Papers
Cambridge IGCSE Geography 2nd Edition
Philosophy in Geography Provide a key resource for your students with
this revised edition for the updated 2016 syllabus (0460). This book
has been carefully prepared to cover the full curriculum for the
latest Cambridge International Examinations IGCSE Geography syllabus.
- Covers the three geographical themes: population and settlement, the
natural environment, and economic development - Up-to-date case
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studies from around the world ensure coverage of all the required case
studies - Geographical skills and geographical investigations chapters
provide ideal preparation for Papers 2 and 3
Cambridge University Reporter The Geography of Finance tackles crucial
issues regarding the emerging global market for corporate governance.
The authors describe and explain the transformation of European
corporate governance in the light of the imperatives driving global
financial markets, using an innovative analytical framework.The
authors chart the response of corporate managers to the interest of
global portfolio managers in transparent and accountable modes of
corporate governance. In doing so, the authors provide an innovative
perspective on a rapidly changing environment; and a challenge to
those who ignore the gathering momentum of global financial markets.
Geography and Geographers "The volume Applied Evolutionary Economics
and Economic Geography is the fourth book published by Edward Elgar on
applied evolutionary economics stems from the fourth European Meeting
on Applied Evolutionary Economics (EMAEE) held in Utrecht, 19-21 May,
2
The Relations of History and Geography Drawing on primary documents
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such as farmer's diaries, small rural papers of the 19th century, and
the publications of state agricultural societies, this provocative
study presents an intelligent overview into the driving forces of that
shaped American history in the Northeast.
The Geography of Innovation: Local Hotspots and Global Innovation
Networks Essential AS Geography provides comprehensive coverage of the
range of subjects and themes for AS Geography. The book has been
designed to smooth the transition between GCSE and A Level standard
and rapidly instil confidence in the first year student, providing the
means to achieve examination success.
Geography and History
The Geography of Tourism and Recreation Africa is working toward the
goal of creating a common currency that would serve as a symbol of
African unity. The advantages of a common currency include lower
transaction costs, increased stability, and greater insulation of
central banks from pressures to provide monetary financing.
Disadvantages relate to asymmetries among countries, especially in
their terms of trade and in the degree of fiscal discipline. More
disciplined countries will not want to form a union with countries
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whose excessive spending puts upward pressure on the central bank's
monetary expansion. In T he Monetary Geography of Africa, Paul Masson
and Catherine Pattillo review the history of monetary arrangements on
the continent and analyze the current situation and prospects for
further integration. They apply lessons from both experience and
theory that lead to a number of conclusions. To begin with, West
Africa faces a major problem because Nigeria has both asymmetric terms
of trade—it is a large oil exporter while its potential partners are
oil importers—and most important, large fiscal imbalances. Secondly, a
monetary union among all eastern or southern African countries seems
infeasible at this stage, since a number of countries suffer from the
effects of civil conflicts and drought and are far from achieving the
macroeconomic stability of South Africa. Lastly, the plan by Kenya,
Tanzania, and Uganda to create a common currency seems to be generally
compatible with other initiatives that could contribute to greater
regional solidarity. However, economic gains would likely favor Kenya,
which, unlike the other two countries, has substantial exports to its
neighbors, and this may constrain the political will needed to
proceed. A more promising strategy for monetary integration would be
to build on existing monetary unions—the CFA franc zone in western and
central Africa and the Common Monetary Area in southern Africa. Masson
and Pattillo argue that the goal of a creating a single African
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currency is probably beyond reach. Economic realities suggest that
grand new projects for African monetary unions are unlikely to be
successful. More important for Africa's economic well-being will be to
attack the more fundamental problems of corruption and governance.
30-Second Climate Surveys American geographers' current research in
their speciality areas and tracks trends and innovations in the
subfields of geography. Based on a process of review and revision, it
is both a 'state of the discipline' assessment and a topical
reference. The authors were chosen by their specialty groups of the
American Association of Geographers.
Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level Geography Coursebook with CD-ROM
Progress in Agricultural Geography (Routledge Revivals)
Practising Human Geography The fields of Economic Geography and
International Business share an interest in the same phenomena, whilst
each provides both a differing perspective and different research
methods in attempting to understand those phenomena. The Routledge
Companion to the Geography of International Business explores the
nature and scope of inter-disciplinary work between Economic Geography
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and International Business in explaining the central issues in the
international economy. Contributions written by leading specialists in
each field (including some chapters written by inter-disciplinary
teams) focus on the nature of multinational firms and their
strategies, where they choose to locate their activities, how they
create and manage international networks and the key relationships
between multinationals and the places where they place their
operations. Topics covered include the internationalisation of service
industries, the influence of location on the competitiveness of firms
and the economic dynamism of regions and where economic activity takes
place and how knowledge, goods and services flow between locations.
The book examines the areas for fruitful inter-disciplinary work
between International Business and Economic Geography and sets out a
road map for future joint research, and is an essential resource for
students and practitioners of International Business and Economic
Development.
Cambridge Papers
Conference on Land Use Information and Classification, June 28-30,
1971, Washington, D.C.
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The Monetary Geography of Africa ?Filling an enormous gap in the
geographic literature, here is a terrific book that shows us how to
think about and practice human geographic research? - Professor
Jennifer Wolch, University of Southern California `Practising Human
Geography lucidly, comprehensively, and sometimes passionately shows
why methodology matters, and why it is often so hard. To choose a
method is to choose the kind of geographical values one wants to
uphold. You need to get it right.These authors do? - Trevor Barnes,
University of British Columbia `Practising Human Geography is a
godsend for students. Written in an accessible and engaging style, the
book demystifies the study of geographical methodology, offering a
wealth of practical advice from the authors? own research experience.
This is not a manual of approved geographical techniques. It is a
reflexive, critical and highly personal account, combining historical
depth with up-to-the-minute examples of research in practice.
Practising Human Geography is a comprehensive and theoretically
informed introduction to the practices of fieldwork, data collection,
interpretation and writing, enabling students to make sense of their
own data and to develop a critical perspective on the existing
literature. The book makes complicated ideas approachable through the
effective use of case studies and a firm grasp of contemporary
debates? - Peter Jackson, Professor of Human Geography, University of
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Sheffield Practising Human Geography is a critical introduction to key
issues in the practice of human geography, informed by the question
?how do geographers do research?? In examining those methods and
practices that are essential to doing geography, the text presents a
theoretically-informed discussion of the construction and
interpretation of geographical data - including: the use of core
research methodologies; using official and non-official sources; and
the interpretative role of the researcher. Framed by an overview of
how ideas of practising human geography have changed, the twelve
chapters offer a comprehensive and integrated overview of research
methodologies. The text is illustrated throughout with text boxes,
case studies, and definitions of key terms. Practising Human Geography
will introduce geographers - from undergraduate to faculty - to the
core issues that inform research design and practice.
Approaches to Economic Geography Through successive industrial
revolutions, the geography of innovation around the globe has changed
radically, and with it the geography of wealth creation and
prosperity. Since the Third Industrial Revolution, high incomes are
increasingly metropolitan, leading to a renewal of inter-regional
divergence within countries. These metropolitan areas are also hotbeds
of innovation. At the same time, global networks for the production
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and delivery of goods and services have expanded greatly in recent
decades. The globalization of production is mirrored in the
globalization of innovation. This paper argues that the emerging
geography of innovation can be characterized as a globalized hub-tohub system, rather than a geography of overall spread of innovation.
Although much attention has been given to explaining the rise and
growth of innovation clusters, there is as yet no unified framework
for the micro-foundations of the agglomeration and dispersion of
innovation. In addition, there appear to be strong links between
growing geographical inequality of innovation and prosperity,
particularly within countries. This is particularly relevant in the
context of declining overall research productivity, which could be
driving growing geographical concentration. All in all, there is a
rich agenda for continuing to investigate the relationship between the
geography of innovation, economic development and income
distribution.
Papers and Proceedings of the Fifth General Meeting, Cambridge,
England, August 30-September 3, 1966 The Geography of Morals is a work
of extraordinary ambition: an indictment of the parochialism of
Western philosophy, a comprehensive dialogue between anthropology,
empirical moral psychology, behavioral economics, and cross-cultural
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philosophy, and a deep exploration of the opportunities for self,
social, and political improvement provided by world philosophy. We
live in multicultural, cosmopolitan worlds. These worlds are
distinctive moral ecologies in which people enact and embody different
lived philosophies and conceive of mind, morals, and the meaning of
life differently from the typical WEIRD -- Western, Educated,
Industrialized, Rich, Democratic -- person. This is not a predicament;
it is an opportunity. Many think that cross cultural understanding is
useful for developing a modus vivendi where people from different
worlds are not at each other's throats and tolerate each other.
Flanagan presses the much more exciting possibility that crosscultural philosophy provides opportunities for exploring the varieties
of moral possibility, learning from other traditions, and for self,
social, and political improvement. There are ways of worldmaking in
other living traditions -- Confucian, Daoist, Buddhist, Hindu, Jain,
Muslim, Amerindian, and African -- that citizens in Western countries
can benefit from. Cross-cultural learning is protection against what
Alasdair MacIntyre refers to as being "imprisoned by one's
upbringing." Flanagan takes up perennial topics of whether there is
anything to the idea of a common human nature, psychobiological
sources of human morality, the nature of the self, the role of moral
excellence in a good human life, and whether and how empirical inquiry
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into morality can contribute to normative ethics. The Geography of
Morals exemplifies how one can respectfully conceive of
multiculturalism and global interaction as providing not only
opportunities for business and commerce, but also opportunities for
socio-moral and political improvement on all sides. This is a book
that aims to change how normative ethics and moral psychology are
done.
British Books in Print The paper discusses a model in which growth is
a negative function of fiscal burden. Moreover, growth discontinuously
switches from high to low as the fiscal burden reaches a critical
level. The paper provides an overview of key elements of corporate
bankruptcy codes and practice around the world that are relevant to
the debate on sovereign debt restructuring. It also describes the
broad trends in international financial integration for a sample of
industrial countries and explains the cross-country and time-series
variation in the size of international balance sheets.
Subject Index to Unclassified ASTIA Documents As long as the human
species has existed, men and women have had to contend with the
unpredictable forces of nature. Geographer Barry A. Vann brings a
unique perspective to this age-old struggle in this illuminating
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overview of human population shifts and their precarious relationship
with climate change and geography. Vann takes us on a journey along
the migration routes of the earliest modern humans and tells why our
ancestors chose to settle down in places that can be best described as
natural utopias. In the religiously oriented worldview of ancient
peoples, such places took on a sacred aura of divine favor. Similarly,
destructive events such as volcanic eruptions and earthquakes were
interpreted as expressions of divine wrath. Vann shows how the ancient
texts of the Bible and the Qur’an offer glimpses of past climates that
were distinctly different from the climate of our time. He also
discusses the rise of technology as a means of controlling the
threatening features of the natural world. Though technology has
enabled humanity to cope with hostile climates, it has also created a
false sense of security. Vann notes that population clusters are
increasing in dangerous areas and that no technology can protect
vulnerable groups from major-category hurricanes, tornadoes, or
earthquakes. Finally, he considers our current anxieties regarding
global warming, pointing out that this focus has obscured a good deal
of historical and geological evidence for a return of another ice age.
The Forces of Nature offers a challenging perspective on the
precarious balance between fragile human communities and their oftenthreatening environments.
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Changing the Industrial Geography in Asia
The Education Outlook The last four decades have seen major changes in
the global economy, with the collapse of communism and the spread of
capitalism into parts of the world from which it had previously been
excluded. Beginning with a grounding in Marxian political economy,
this book explores a range of new ideas as to what economic geography
can offer as it intersects with public policy and planning in the new
globalised economy. Approaches to Economic Geography draws together
the formidable work of Ray Hudson into an authoritative collection,
offering a unique approach to the understanding of the changing
geographies of the global economy. With chapters covering subjects
ranging from uneven development to social economy, this volume
explores how a range of perspectives, including evolutionary and
institutional approaches, can further elucidate how such economies and
their geographies are reproduced. Subsequent chapters argue that
greater attention must be given to the relationships between the
economy and nature, and that more consideration needs to be given to
the growing significance of illegal activities in the economy. The
book will be of interest to students studying economic geography as
well as researchers and policy makers that recognise the importance of
the relationships between economy and geography as we move towards a
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sustainable future economy and society.
IMF Staff Papers, Volume 50, Special Issue, IMF Third Annual Research
Conference
Geography in America at the Dawn of the 21st Century In any edited
volume most credit is due to the individual authors. The present case
is no exception and we as editors have done little apart from serving
as coordinators for a group of friends and colleagues. For once, the
responsi bilities are shared. We feel that the collection gives a fair
representation of the activities at the frontier of human geography in
North America. Whether these premonitions will be further
substantiated is of course to be seen. In the meantime, we take refuge
in Vico's saying that "doctrines must take their beginning from that
of the matter of which they treat". And yet we also know that new
treatments never lead to fmal ends, but rather to new doctrines and to
new beginnings. It is also a pleasure to acknowledge those publishers
and authors who have given permission to reprint copyrighted
materials: Association of American Geographers for Leslie J. King's
'Alternatives to a Positive Economic Geography', Annals of the
Association of American Geographers, Vol. 66,1976; Edward Arnold
(Publishers) Ltd. for Yi-Fu Tuan's 'Space and Place: Human istic
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Perspective', in Christopher Board et al. (eds. ), Progress in
Geography, Vol. 6, 1974; Economic Geography for David Harvey's
'Population, Resources, and the Ideology of Science' ,Economic
Geography, Vol. SO, 1974; Institute of British Geographers for David
Ley's 'Social Geography and the Taken-for-Granted World', Transactions
of the Institute of British Geogra phers, Vol. 2, 1977; and NorthHolland Publishing Company for Allen J.
The Geography of Finance The official Statutes and Ordinances of the
University of Cambridge.
Studies in the Land Geography and Geographers continues to be the most
comprehensive and up-to-date overview of human geography available. It
provides a survey of the major debates, key thinkers and schools of
thought in the English-speaking world, setting them within the context
of economic, social, cultural, political and intellectual changes. It
is essential reading for all undergraduate geography students. It
draws on a wide reading of the geographical literature and addresses
the ways geography and its history are understood and the debates
among geographers regarding what the discipline should study and how.
This extensively updated seventh edition offers a thoroughly
contemporary perspective on human geography for new and more
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experienced students alike.
Applied Evolutionary Economics and Economic Geography A valuable
collection of papers by eminent explorers and scientists, compiled for
the benefit of the 1875 British Arctic Expedition.
New Directions in Economic Geography In the second half of the
twentieth century, significant changes were occurring within the
agricultural industry, including an increase in efficiency and
government intervention, as well as expanded and more complicated
patterns of trade. This comprehensive volume, first published in 1986,
reflects how these developments challenged the field of agricultural
geography. Considering agricultural innovations, farming systems,
government policy and land ownership, this title provides an essential
background to students with an interest in agricultural methods,
distribution and reform.
The Geography of Morals
Modern Political Geography A Great Burst Of Globalization brought the
20th century to a close, creating upheaval in the world economy from
roughly 1995 to 2008. And now, with the new century barely commenced,
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a second upheaval is in the offing following the severe financial
crisis that plunged the global economy into recession in 2008-09. The
first upheaval witnessed a massive migration of manufacturing and
certain business services that transformed Asia into the industrial
heartland of the world. The second upheaval will likely consolidate
Asia's industrial preeminence and could result in a concentraion of
industrial activities in the two most populous and fastest-growing
Asian economies---China and India. As the two Asian giants become the
industrial equals of the United States, Germany, and Japan, the
ramifications will affect trade and growth worldwide, the future of
development in China and India, and industrialization throughout Asia.
Changing the Industrial Geography in Asia: The Impact of China and
India examines these developments, focusing specifically on China and
India. Its analysis and conclusions will be of particular interest to
policy makers and academics, as well as anyone with an interest in how
China and India are likely to reshape industry throughout Asia.
"Changing the Industrial Geography inAsia is rich in detailed analysis
of the continuing transformation of the manufacturing sector in Asia,
both in terms of its moving geography and its composition. For those
intrested in understanding the prospects of post-financial crisis
Asia, this book is a must read. It is a refreshing return to economic
fundamentals, including the new problems of climate change and
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dwindling energy resources, and will remain the leading reference on
Asian transformaton for a long time to come." "The authors consolidate
a remarkable amount of data and analysis on the on the industrial
structure of Asia and its emergence as theindustrial center of the
global economy."
Cambridge IGCSE and O Level Geography 3rd edition Cambridge IGCSE and
O Level Geography has been written specifically for Cambridge
International syllabuses 0460 and 2217. Filled with sources, graphs
and case studies, the coursebook requires students to examine a range
of information, helping to build their analytical skills. Written by
highly experienced authors and Cambridge trainers, this coursebook is
updated to support both Cambridge IGCSE and O Level students. It
includes clear and practical support, case studies from 25 different
countries, fieldwork ideas and a range of interesting content. The
accompanying CD-ROM contains support sheets for the topics covered,
outline maps and sample exam-style questions. Answers to the
activities are in the teacher's resource.
Forces of Nature Table of contents
The Cambridge Examiner This title is endorsed by Cambridge Assessment
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International Education to support the full syllabus for examination
from 2020. Critically observe and investigate the three geographical
themes in the latest Cambridge IGCSE and O Level Geography syllabuses
(0460//0976/2217) and ensure full coverage with a comprehensive guide
to all themes, skills and coursework required. - Trust experienced
authors and teachers to guide you through the required topics and
facts. - Navigate the syllabuses confidently with relevant key
questions at the start of each chapter. - Deepen understanding of
geographical concepts through up-to-date case studies from around the
world. - Check comprehension with case study analyses and activities
throughout. - Consolidate learning with definitions of key terms,
topic summaries, additional questions, further help with case studies
and images online. Available in this series: Student Textbook Third
edition (ISBN 9781510421363) Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420359)
Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420366) Workbook (ISBN
9781510421387) Online Teacher's Guide (ISBN 9781510424166) Study and
Revision Guide (ISBN 9781510421394)
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